
 
Office of 
Communications  
 

(585) 262-8162 
Communications@rcsdk12.org 
 

For Immediate Release: March 22, 2024
Media Contact: Brendan O’Riordan, 585-353-6390, Brendan.O’Riordan@rcsdk12.org

RCSD Hosting First-Ever Esports Tournament for Elementary Students 

Who: 
Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School No. 9, and Charles Carroll 
School No. 46

What: 
E-sports tournament 

When:
Saturday, March 23, 2024, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m.  

Where:
Charles Carroll School No. 46
250 Newcastle Road
Rochester, NY 14610

Details:
The Rochester City School District will be hosting its first-ever Esports tournament for elementary students on 
Saturday, March 23, 2024.  Students from Roberto Clemente School No. 8, Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. School 
No. 9, and Charles Carroll School No. 46 will be participating in a Mario Kart tournament. After some prelimi-
nary rounds, scores will be tallied, and the top two teams per school will advance to a championship round.  

In February, students from five secondary schools participated in a Rocket League tournament at Great Lakes 
Gaming in Rochester.  Rocket League is a sport-based video game featuring a soccer game with cars based 
on teamwork and outmaneuvering opponents. 

The District also has a Girls Who Game Club, made up of students from East Upper School, Edison Career 
and Technology High School, Mary McLeod Bethune School No. 45, and Montessori Academy School No. 53.  
The RCSD Girls Who Game Club has already received prestigious honors since its inception in 2021.  The 
team placed first in North America for its work toward a United Nations Sustainability and Development goal of 
affordable and clean energy and gender equality.  
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Student Art Showcase

Who:
Students from all RCSD schools 

What:
Student art showcase

When:
Tuesday, May 13, 2025, 4 p.m. 

Where:
Central Office 
131 West Broad Street
Rochester, NY 14614

Details:
The student art showcase features artwork from students across the RCSD.  Teachers have selected a variety of artwork 
for display, with each school contributing between 20 and 40 pieces.  The exhibit has been on display at Central Office 
since March 21.  All artwork was created by students in their visual arts classes this year. The exhibit reflects the diversity 
and creativity of RCSD students by showcasing a broad array of artistic styles, cultural influences, and personal expres-
sions. The showcase highlights unique voices in the classroom across the District and celebrates student talent through 
contemporary techniques and collaborative projects.  In addition to the art showcase, students from the RCSD ROC band, 
fresh off their recent performance at the Lilac Festival, will perform live during tomorrow’s reception.  
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